Cultural Resources Email
From Kimberli Fitzgerald. This email was also copied to Aaron Panko.

Kimberli Fitzgerald <kKFitzgerald@cityofsalem.net= Beth Zauner, + 1~ 1 Mon 11/15
RE: 21-117195-PA Turner Road Pre-Application Meeting
) vou forwarded this message on 11/15/2021 4:04 FM.,

Salem IDP. 2021 pdf
P ) A5 KB

Hi Beth;
Nice to talk with you today; As | mentioned on the phone —the only regulatory requirement moving forward is that
your contracting team have the IDP in place and on site during any ground disturbing activity (it is attached).

Also- while it is not required — | would encourage your Contracting team to reach out once it gets close to
development starting and attend one of our Tribal Roundtables. As | mentioned, the site directly to the west of this
property is a highly sensitive and important pre-contact/indigenous site, so the Tribes will most likely stop by after
construction has started — and | want to be sure they don't hold up your development because they haven't had a
chance to understand the scope/nature of your project and that the team will be using an 1DP.

Please let me know if you have any additional guestions.
Thanks,
Kimberli

Kimberli Fitzgerald, AICP/RPA (shefher)
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